SEMINAR:

 “Research Activities at the College of Medicine, Malawi” 
by Dr Fanuel Lampiao
13.00-14.00 h on Monday 2 October, 2017
Strathclyde Institute of Pharmacy and Biomedical Sciences (SIPBS) Hamnett Wing 113-114
		
Followed by the opportunity for individual meetings to discuss future collaborations/funding
[bookmark: _GoBack]Refreshments will be available from 12.00 noon in the Hamnett Wing social area Level 1.   

Dr. Fanuel Lampiao Dean, Postgraduate Studies and Research from the College of Medicine in Malawi will be visiting the University of Strathclyde as part of his visit to Scotland. 
Dr. Lampiao is the Malawian project manager of a Scottish Government funded International development project in which the Strathclyde Institute of Pharmacy and Biomedical Sciences, University of Strathclyde and College of Medicine, University of Malawi have been collaborating to improve the safety of the use of traditional herbal medicines in Malawi. http://spider.science.strath.ac.uk/immpaqkt/

Please contact: Carol Clements c.j.clements@strath.ac.uk   or Ellie Quinn  e.a.quinn@strath.ac.uk if you would like to meet with Dr Lampiao after the seminar.  
Also, in order to make catering arrangements, please let us know if you will be able to join us for the refreshments at 12.00 noon.


	
